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May 7, 2008   

 
  

Mr. Oliver Schumy appointed CFO 
 
The Company announces that in today’s meeting of the Supervisory Board  
Dr. Oliver Schumy, 37, Group Finance Director since October 2006, has been 
appointed CFO and Member of the Management Board effective as of  
June 1, 2008.  
During the past ten years Mr. Schumy has held several management functions in the 
areas of finance, taxes, corporate accounting and M&A within MM.  
The Group thereby continues its successful tradition of long-term internal 
management succession planning. 

 
 

For further information, please contact: 
Stephan Sweerts-Sporck, Investor Relations, Mayr-Melnhof Karton AG 
Brahmsplatz 6, A-1041 Vienna 
Tel.: (+43/1) 50136 91180 
Fax: (+43/1) 50136 91195 
e-mail: investor.relations@mm-karton.com 
Website: http://www.mayr-melnhof.com 


